
CAFOD Go Green

Dear parents,

This October we are supporting CAFOD’s Go Green Challenge.

On Friday 1st October the children can wear something green to school and we will be making our

Go Green Pledges.

Click here for more info.

We will also be accepting any monetary donations to support the work CAFOD does across the

world. These can be made on Parent Pay.

See below, how your donations can help.

Thank you for your support

Mrs Le Feuvre

Head of School

https://cafod.org.uk/Fundraise/Go-Green



